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The Permanent Forum welcomes the fact that United Nations entities and bodies,
including mandate holders and, notably, OHCHR and the United Nations
Environment Programme, take their share of the responsibility to ensure a safe
space for Indigenous Peoples participating in United Nations meetings. The
Permanent Forum requests that United Nations bodies and entities create an
urgent response mechanism to acts of intimidation and reprisals against
Indigenous human rights defenders cooperating with the United Nations, in line
with existing United Nations guidance on protection and promotion of civic space
and the Secretary-General’s Call to Action for Human Rights. The Permanent
Forum will consider how to strengthen its own response mechanisms and its
cooperation with the Assistant SecretaryGeneral for Human Rights, in line with
General Assembly resolution 77/203, on this pressing matter, including through
the appointment of focal points.
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